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February 27, 2020
MEDIA ADVISORY  
Re: Montreal Canadiens Alumni Game Cancellation

Due to a severe winter storm affecting air travel out of eastern Canada, all scheduled Montreal Canadiens Alumni games in Saskatchewan are cancelled, including the one scheduled for Sunday March 1st at 
Co-operators Centre in Regina, in support of Hospitals of Regina Foundation, UofR Cougar Hockey Alumni Association and the Pat Canadians midget hockey team. 

Major flight cancellations and travel restrictions in the Montreal area and beyond are preventing the team from travel. Ticket holders can contact the organization they bought their tickets from for a full refund.   We regret not being able to present this much anticipated event but we are faced with circumstances beyond our control. 

The Banquet scheduled for after the game will proceed as planned with guest speaker Travis Moen.
For more information:

Wes Fyck

Director, Marketing and Communications Hospitals of Regina Foundation

(306) 781-7520 

wesley.fyck@hrf.sk.ca 

